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Please be advised that I am totally opposed to the changes in Practices and Procedures that are
proposed and under consideration. The public, in deed has the need to know what's going on and
needs have the right to contest any of your decisions. (this won't happen when decisions are made
behind closed doors). What is being considered is an undemocratic power grab. Please don't change
the rules. The environment and the people deserve better than this. We in the environmental
movement know, whatever decisions that can only be made behind closed doors will A). deserve
our deepest suspicion and B). most likely are dangerous to the river eco-system. This proposal is a
sham.!


